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Vaccination Update 

I found today’s UPMC Senior Communities tele-town hall for residents and families very 

informative and hope you were able to participate.   

• The COVID-19 vaccine is voluntary  

• There will be no charge to residents or staff for vaccination 

• Residents and staff at UPMC Senior Communities are prioritized over the general public.  

The plan is to complete vaccinations for all levels of care by end of January/beginning of 

February 

• This is what we know today for Sherwood Oaks: 

o Skilled Nursing residents and direct care staff to receive vaccinations Wednesday, 

January 6 and Thursday, January 7 (dates are subject to change) 

o Personal Care residents and ancillary staff i.e. dietary and maintenance – date TBD 

o Independent Living residents and remaining staff – date TBD 

• Administration will contact Independent Living residents the week of January 11 to accept 

or decline vaccination. 

• Moderna COVID-19 vaccination fact sheet will be posted in the mail room. Additionally, 

the fact sheet will be added to the Touchtown app under FYI-Executive Director Campus 

Updates. Please call the reception desk at 0 to request a copy to be put in your pigeon hole.   

 

Disclosure Statement 

Each year, Sherwood Oaks provides important information about our organization and files a 

Disclosure Statement with the Pennsylvania Department of Insurance.  The Disclosure Statement 

includes information about the services we provide, our fees, and our audited financial statements. 

You are welcome to pick up a copy at the reception desk and to ask for extra copies for family 

members or financial advisors. 

 

 

 

 


